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Meeting Location:   Senior Center Meeting Dates:  4th Monday 
2200 Drake Ave. SW of every month,

Huntsville, AL  35805 except holidays
256-880-7080 Meeting Time:  6:30-8:30 P.M.

MCCC will have its next meeting on 
Monday, Nov.  26, 2001 at the Senior 
Center in Huntsville.  Meet in the 
China Painting Room (by the Gift 
Shop).  Doors open at 6:00 P.M.

Driving directions to the Senior Center:
Take I-565 to Memorial Parkway (231) 
in Huntsville.  Take Memorial Parkway 
South to the Drake Avenue Exit.  Exit on
Drake Avenue and go west about a 
½ mile to the Senior Center.  There is 
plenty of lighted parking in the lot.

October’s Meeting

by 
Richard Jozefiak

The October 22 meeting had 12 people 
attending.  We had three items that sold 
at auction.

Mr. Frank DuVall spoke, and gave a 
slide show presentation on type coins of 
obsolete coin denominations; like the 
half-cent, large cents, two-cent, and 
three-cent pieces. It was a great 
presentation on coins people do not 
normally see.

There was a nomination of club officers 
for 2002.  The following people have 

agreed to serve a one year term for the 
following positions:

President:     Richard Jozefiak
Vice-President:  Open
Secretary/Treasure:  Roxana Pressnell
Director:  Jeff Neely
Director:  Ray Norwood
Director:  George Gerry

The VP position is open, and we will try 
to fill it at the November meeting.

Upcoming Meeting

The next meeting is on November 26, it 
is the last meeting of the year.  There 
will be no December meeting since the 
Senior Center will be closed for the 
holiday (Christmas Eve).

Please note that we will be meeting at a 
new room in the Senior Center.  The 
club has been assigned the China 
Painting Room, by the Gift Shop in front
of the Senior Center.

The program for the evening will be a 
pot-luck at the meeting, so please bring a
dish to share.  Since it is right after 
Thanksgiving, why not bring some 
leftovers?  The club will provide the 
paper products and utensils.
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Upcoming Coin Shows 

Nov. 30-Dec. 2
29th Suburban Washington/
Baltimore Fall Coin Show
Baltimore Convention
Center, Baltimore
301-424-1876

Dec. 8-9 Middle Tennessee &
Hendersonville Coin Clubs
Gallatin Civic Center
201 Albert, Gallatin
423-581-8386

Jan 10-13, FUN Show
2002 Orange County Convention

Center, Orlando, FL
407-321-8747
www.funtopics.org 

Note:  Before traveling any distance, 
please call to verify dates and time.

We will also have show-and-tell, so 
please bring something from your 
collection to show the other 
members.  We will have a club auction, 
so please bring items for the auction.  
Please remember that all auction items 
are paid for in real time.  

Since this will be the final newsletter of 
the year, I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all the members and 
their family Happy Holidays. 

Thank you to all the people who have 
provided the club with support and 
encouragement. I also want to thank my 
family for all their help with club 
activities.

Meeting Dates for 2001

November 26 Pot-Luck
Election of
Officers for 2002
Show-and-tell

December 24 NO MEETING
Holiday

January 28, 2002 First meeting of
the year.  TBD

February 25, 2002 TBD

MCCC would like to thank the Senior 
Center for their support in providing a 
meeting location at no cost.

  
Please help the club by getting the 

word out.  I will have MCCC 
flyers and applications at all 
the meetings, and you can 
always make copies.  

Questions or Comments?

Please call Richard at:  256-325-0037
MCCC mailing address:  

MCCC
P.O. Box 6332
Huntsville, AL  35824

The next newsletter will be in January 
2002.

Please plan on attending the meeting.  
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